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I support migration. I do not support multiculturalism. Multiculturalism,
devalues the Australian culture. This can be seen for example with the Muslim
call for Shariah law. This would in effect create a dual legal system in our
country, whereas one of our key values in Australian culture is that everyone
is treated equally before the law. One law for everyone.

If migrants choose to come to Australia, it is typically because they believe
that our country has something to offer which they did not have in their
country of origin. Maintaining the Australian culture and requiring migrants
to adhere to our existing culture are important to the ongoing cohesion and
prosperity of our nation.

Yours sincerely,





